
-----Original Message-----
From: Head, John [mailto:HJHEAD@mactec.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2004 PM 
To: nichols.marvin@dol.gov
Subject: 1219-AB35 Comment 

Mr. Nichols 

ra I o an 

as not made the case in the 
been a factor in 

to the proposed rule that the absence of 
andthe deaths of slope construction workers. 

fully support the inclusion of shaft and slope construction in 
standards, as in the proposed rule. 
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